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Alan Ehrlich

From: Alan Ehrlich

Sent: Tuesday, June 08, 2004 12:08 PM

To: Jim Hawkins (jim.r.hawkins@exxonmobil.com)
Cc: Paul Howard (howard.paul@colteng.com)

Subject:  Aerial Photos
Hi Jim,

I've reviewed the aerial photos that were submitted with your land use application. We can use
them in the EA, so you don't need to include them in your Developer's Assessment Repori.

Regards,

Alan Ehrlich

Senior Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Tel: (867) 766-7056

Fax: (867) 766-7074
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